
BAROSSA VILLIAGE INDEPENDENT LIVING UNITS SOCIAL CLUB NOTES FOR JUNE 

2021. 

 

Kevin opened the meeting at 1.15 p.m. with sixteen members attending even though it was a public 

holiday. A very pleasing result. 

Those attending were Bev. Reid, Nita Jones, Doug Fisher, Vi. Mitchell, Kevin Prouse, Jackie Chapman, 

Bette Kempton, Judy Clarke, Jeanne Whitelaw, Yvonne Wuttke, Judy Richardson, Ros. Hayward, Magda 

Lausberg, Elaine Souter, Rita Dury and Jean Higgenbottom. 

An apology was sent in from Helen Roesler. 

Happy birthday was sung to Bev. Reid, Helen Roesler and Elaine Souter who all have a birthday in June. 

Jackie read the minutes of last month’s meeting which was passed by Magda and seconded by Jean. All 

who attended the last meeting agreed. 

Correspondence was received from St. John Ambulance asking for a donation. This will be given at the 

end of the year. 

Business arising included entertainment for our meetings and the Christmas luncheon. Yvonne took a 

suggested menu to the Brauhaus at Angaston and it will be considered by staff and management at that 

venue. We will also check out Stockwell and Greenock Tavern as long as we are happy with their menu 

and our suggestions. 

Vi. gave us the financial report and asked that it be accepted and Judy Richardson seconded the motion. 

All members agreed. 

Our next meeting on July 12th will consist of a chicken lunch at 12 noon, an ordinary meeting at 

approximately 1 p.m. and the A.G.M. to finish by 1.30 p.m. so we can enjoy some entertainment from 

The Accords, a husband and wife duo. 

The lunch will cost $6.00. Please bring a salad to share and maybe a plate of afternoon tea because we 

have entertainment this month. Also bring your own plate, cutlery and a mug to alleviate a lot of cleaning 

up. Thank you. 

Please call reception if more information is required. (85620300) 

Jackie Chapman (Sec. BVILUSC) 

 


